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21 May, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Principal/Gifted Co-ordinator, 
 
 
G.A.T.E.WAYS and Fitzroy Primary School are delighted to offer our next round of Journeys programs for early Term 2. These 
programs are designed to provide gifted and talented children with opportunities for challenge and extension with a group of ‘like-
minded’ peers over a four-week period.  
 
Journeys for Years 1 and 2, 3 and 4 will run for four Tuesday mornings from 9.30am – 12.00pm, beginning on 24 July. 
 
For your information we are emailing links to the following: 
 

• Generic copies of the programs for parents/teachers  
• Expression of Interest Slips for each program with dates, fees and venue address 
• Information for School Co-ordinators outlining selection, as well as our online nomination and payment procedures 
• Information for Parents outlining nomination, enrolment and online payment procedures 

 
All documents are being sent as links to the G.A.T.E.WAYS website. If your school had Adobe Acrobat on its computers, you will be 
able to open the files. If not, download a reader from http://get.adobe.com/reader/ or e-mail us and we will send you the relevant 
file/s as a word document. 
 
We look forward to your school’s participation in this program for the gifted and talented, and to welcoming your children. Please 
remember that as places in the program are limited, children should be registered early to avoid disappointment. If you have any 
queries, please contact G.A.T.E.WAYS program co-ordinators Jill Lawrence or Win Smith (ph 9894 2116 or fax 9894 2117). 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Tip Kennedy 
 
 
 
Acting Principal, Fitzroy Primary School 
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